
Quiz on Champaran Satyagraha 

 

 

 On the occasion of centenary commemoration of Champaran 

Satyagraha, a Quiz competition will be conducted in the office 

premises of the Consulate General of India, Erbil i.e. No. 330, 

English Village, Erbil  on 12th April 2018, Thursday from 1730 hrs 

to 1900 hrs. The questions would be based on Champaran 

Satyagraha. The prizes will be awarded to the winners. All Indian 

national and persons of Indian origin are encouraged to participate 

in the same. The interested individuals may kindly confirm their 

participation to the Consulate vide mail at email id 

hoc.erbil@mea.gov.in or  text message at mobile No. 

+9647517402101 by 7th April 2018.  
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